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STATE OF ALABAMA 

December 14, 2023 

Members of the Auburn Family: 

The Auburn University Trustee Selection Committee will open the application period to fill four seats on the 

Auburn University Board of Trustees. The seats to be filled are the District 6 seat and three at-large seats.  

“District 6” refers to the sixth congressional district in the state of Alabama, as the districts were constituted on 

the January 1, 1961. Please note that in order to be considered for the District 6 seat, applicants must have a 

residency in the district. The counties include Bibb, Chilton, Greene, Hale, Perry, Shelby, Sumter, and 

Tuscaloosa. 

At-large applicants are not required to have residency in any particular district or the state of Alabama; 

however, they must be residents of the continental United States.  

Additionally, two of the three at-large seats to be filled shall enhance the diversity of the Board of Trustees by 

reflecting the racial, gender, and economic diversity of Alabama.  

Finally, applicants cannot be employed by Auburn University nor serve as a member of the Trustee Selection 

Committee.   

The application portal will open on Wednesday, January 3, 2024. You may access the portal by clicking here. 

Applications, along with any supporting material, must be submitted via the portal. The application portal will 

close on Wednesday, January 24, 2024.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Jon G. Waggoner, Secretary to the Board of Trustees, 

via email at waggoner@auburn.edu or via phone at (334) 844-4866.  

Thank you for your interest in this important process. War Eagle! 

Sincerely, 

Kay Ivey 

Governor 
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